
 

 

JANUARY 2025 MEETING OF MANITOWISH WATERS SNO SKEETERS SNOWMOBILE CLUB 

Mee#ng was called to order by Barry Hopkins, President on January 7, 2025 at 7pm at the Rus#c 
Roadhaus.  THANK YOU KURT AND JULIE FOR HOSTING US. 

SECRETARY REPORT     Approved 

TREASURERS REPORT    Approved 

TRAIL REPORT    SORRY TO SAY THERE IS NO TRAIL REPORT DUE TO THE LACK OF SNOW OUR 
TRAILS ARE STILL NOT OPEN.  THINK SNOW!!!!!!   Our trails have been inspected and approved 
and are ready for mother nature to cooperate. 

SNOWMOBILE SAFETY   Thank you to the instructors TOM BAWULSKI, ROD HOLDEN, AND MIKE 
MCKENZIE.  TIA HILLER ALSO ASSISTED.  JAMEY CROTTEAU, WHO IS AWSC’S MISS SNOWFLAKE, 
STOPPED BY AND DID A PRESENTATION FOR THE KIDS. 

FUNDRAISERS     FEBRUARY 9, 2025 BREAKFAST AT PEA PATCH 8AM-NOON 

                               FEBRUARY 15, 2025 WINTER RENDEZVOUS AT GROOMER BARN 10AM-6PM 

                               FEBRUARY 20, 2025 SPAGHETTI DINNER AT RUSTIC 4PM-7PM 

WINTER RENDEZVOUS is one of our main fundraisers and we are looking for raffle prizes for this 
event.  Many of our businesses are struggling right now due to lack of snow so we are puang 
out a plea to our members to donate a raffle prize or put a basket together.  This event is FUN 
for the whole family.  KIDS GAMES, BONFIRE, GROOMER RIDES, FOOD, AND A CHANCE TO WIN 
GREAT RAFFLE PRIZES. 

AT 6PM ON FEBRUARY 15, 2025 AT THE RENDEZVOUS WE WILL RAFFLE OFF THE SNOWMOBILE.  
GET YOUR TICKETS ON THE 2025 ARCTIC CAT RIOT 858ES.  Tickets are available at area 
businesses for $5.00. 

NEXT MEETING WILL BE FEBRUARY 4, 2025 AT THE PEA PATCH AT 7PM. 

Respecdully submieed, 

Merry Perkins, Secretary 

 


